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About The Study 
The County of Dufferin has completed the 2023 Transportation Master Plan (TMP) that 
incorporates updated population and employment forecasts to guide infrastructure 
investments, policies, and strategies for a multi-modal transportation network up to the year 
2051. 

The Process 
The TMP followed Phases 1 and 2 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) 
process for master plans. The recommendations from the TMP were determined and refined 
through a data-driven process, traffic modelling and public and agency consultation and input. 
The recommendations help identify the next steps that the County of Dufferin can take to 
improve how people travel through within and through the County. 

The TMP provided recommendations to improve the County’s roadways, walking and cycling 
infrastructure, and transit network. 

Notice of Review Period 
This notice announces the start of the 30 calendar-day public review period for the TMP in 
accordance with the requirements of the EA process. The review period will begin on 
November 3, 2023. 

The TMP report is available for viewing beginning November 3, 2023 at the County’s 
administrative office: 

W. & M. Edelbrock Centre, 30 Centre Street 
Orangeville, ON L9W 2X1 
Monday to Friday, 8:30am to 4:30pm 

or online at https://www.dufferincounty.ca/services/planning-development 

Please provide all written comments to the study team member noted below by December 4, 
2023: 

Silva Yousif, PMP, MCIP, RPP, EIT   Brett Sears, MCIP RPP 
Senior Planner, Development and Tourism Senior Project Manager 
County of Dufferin      Transportation Planning and Science, WSP 
519-941-2816 Ext. 2509     289 982 4752 
syousif@dufferincounty.ca     brett.sears@wsp.com 
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